Minutes for Meeting #9 of the General Education Subcommittee of the UCC

Date/Time:
February 12, 2007; 2:30 – 4:30

Location:
LOH – 167 


Present:  Alan Bell, Roy Cole, Ron Garrett, Roger Gilles, “Griff” Griffin, Hugh McGuire, Karel Rogers, Paul Sicilian, Ted Sundstrom, Kathryn Waggoner, Frank Ward (Chair), Jonathan White, Paul Wittenbraker

9.1
Approval of Agenda
· Approved

9.2
Approval of Minutes
· Approved

9.3
Report from Chair

· Discussion of subcommittee alignment/composition/necessity – Committee decided to leave subcommittees as they are at the present with the exception of the Organizational Change subcommittee.  Due to the time constraints (years vs months) and absence of two of the members of this committee it was motioned and seconded that the subcommittee stop work on this issue of the strategic plan until further notice.  The committee felt a change to the Gen Ed governance system (e.g., a different model) was still appropriate, just not at this juncture. 

· Evaluation/Assessment – Leaders of the coordinating cluster for theme seven have been having trouble getting cluster members to make necessary changes to facilitate assessment issues raised by Gen Ed committee.  A separate letter will be sent to theme members and other pertinent individuals addressing the issues and asking for feedback regarding possible remedies for the situation.

9.4
Discussion/Action of proposals under consideration

· None


9.5
Report from Gen Ed Director

· Update on GE course statistics/analysis (enrollment, etc.)

· Some discussion on determination of qualified faculty to teach in GE program

9.6
New Business

· Considerable discussion on LIB 100 and exactly where the course should be placed within the GE program

· Discussion of who exactly teaches (Griff to send out numbers)

· Master’s vs PhD and what discipline (e.g., Phil/Lit)

· Discussion of whether or not to invite Judy Whipps to a meeting for  background information

· Should LIB 100 remain part of Phil/Lit category or perhaps be part of basic skills

· Evidently LIB 100 is being strongly encouraged during student orientation as first course to take in GE program

· Griff to disseminate info from ECS regarding LIB 100 as the “de facto”  Gen Ed course and committee members to send comments to Frank

· GVSU GE program is menu driven and therefore should not have any “one” course recommended over another

9.7
Adjournment.  

· Motion passed.  Next meeting – February 26, 2007 > LOH 167
